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• All Moravia educational programs will be 
	 in-person, five days each week.

• All students and staff will wear a mask when 
inside our school buildings or on school 
buses, regardless of vaccination status. 

• Students should not attend school if showing 
any symptoms of COVID-19, including: new loss 
of taste/smell, difficulty breathing, vomiting, 
diarrhea, fever (100 or higher), cough, severe 
headache, sore throat, runny nose. 

• Mask breaks will continue to be provided at the 
teacher’s discretion, when appropriate social 
distancing is possible.

• Masks are not required outside.

• The Moravia campus will be sanitized 
throughout the day and will be disinfected every 
night.

In accordance with requirements issued by the New York 
State Health Department, the following expectations and 

protocols will be in place to keep all members of our school 
community safe:

The faculty and staff of Moravia Central School 
District are looking forward to welcoming back our 

students for the 2021-2022 school year.  


